
 
 

 

From the Principal 

19 May 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

School is back! 

With the announcement and confirmation by the Premier this morning, it is with great delight that we can all 

look forward to the full time return to school for all our students, from next Monday 25 May.  

Meanwhile, the transition structure for this week, as previously noted, will continue. 

These weeks of lockdown have been a time of great trial for all Australians yet in so doing we have as a 

nation “flattened the curve”. There are many new terms emanating from this time; some practices too will, I 

feel sure, continue. As families have adjusted and sought solace in different ways of engaging, we as a 

school have endeavoured to provide students with an academic program coupled with a wellbeing structure, 

to minimise the disruption.  

I thank you for your continuing support and words of encouragement and gratitude. And once more, I 

acknowledge with profound thanks, the work of our Staff in making the teaching and learning so meaningful. 

Of course, the social distancing and hygiene practices we have put in place, must continue. As previously 

advised, there will be no assemblies, excursions, visitors or parents on Campus, until further notice. 

Reminders of the details of these practices will be shared with you all later in the week.  

Meanwhile, I am sure you are all as excited as we are, that when the School Bell sounds on Monday 

morning, that our classes will all be present, and engaged in face to face learning. 

With my best wishes to you all. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Dr Nancy Hillier 

Principal and CEO 

Ref: NH/CO 


